

## California State University, Sacramento Faculty Senate 6000 J Street • Sacramento, CA 95819-6036 T (916) 278-6593 • F (916) 278-5853 • www.csus.edu/acse

## **MEMORANDUM**

February 23, 2006

To: Alexander Gonzalez

President

From: Cristy Jensen

Cristy Jensen
Faculty Senate Chair

Subj: Athletic Facility Naming Request

Your memorandum dated February 7, 2006, requested that the Faculty Senate Executive Committee review and comment on naming the proposed field house the **Broad Athletic Facility**. After review and discussion of system-wide and campus policies on naming of facilities, the Executive Committee is not opposed to the naming the new planned field house the **Broad Athletic Facility**, in honor of the donors. In keeping with our responsibility to inform the Senate of actions taken by the Executive Committee, the naming of the field house will be included on the March 2, 2006 Faculty Senate agenda as an information item.

As part of the campus consultation process, the Executive Committee urges you to solicit input from other university entities representing other campus constituents, i.e., University Staff Assembly, Associated Students, Inc., and the Alumni Association

During our review of the campus policies on naming of facilities, it became very clear that the posted, and presumed current, policy is outdated. We are pleased to learn that the Campus Facility Planning Committee is being reactivated under the leadership of Executive Vice President Sheley and look forward to Senate participation on that committee. We also look forward to working with Vice President Hayashino as she formulates the new campus policy on naming of facilities.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide input on this matter.

CJ/cj

cc: Faculty Senate Executive Committee Members

Carole Hayashino, Vice President, University Advancement

Angel Barajas, President, Associated Students, Inc. Shari Gonzales, President, University Staff Assembly

Jeanie Esajian, President, Alumni Association